
FAQ n.67030

FAQs:
Supplemental Type Certificates (STC) , Applications for product certification/validation of
foreign certificates, Certification of products and organisations

Question:
I would like to submit an application for validation of an FAA or TCCA STC as an agent
and I am not the STC holder.

Answer:
Any application submitted by an agent for validation of an FAA or TCCA STC needs to be
submitted in the name of the US or Canadian STC holder whose STC is to be validated.
Applications submitted in the name of the agent can unfortunately not be accepted irrespective
of whether an authorisation letter has been provided by the STC holder.
In addition, the billing address and data on the application form need to be that of the applicant
(STC holder). Different billing partners, such as the agent’s, can unfortunately no longer be
accepted.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/it/faq/67030
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